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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
The Boone County Board of Super-
visors have set January 27, 2021, at 
10:00 am; in Board Room of Boone 
County Courthouse located at 201 
State Street, Boone, Iowa as the 
date, time and place to conduct a 
hearing on proposed Addendum 
to Boone County Resolution 2006-
38: Adopting the Urban to Rural 
Corridor Revitalization Plan. This 
addendum to replace Section 7.01 
Application filed.
	 The proposed Addendum states: 
An application shall be filed for 
each new exemption claimed. 
Applications shall be filed by the 
property owner for an exemption to 
be claimed with the Boone County 
Auditor by February 1 of the assess-
ment year for which the exemption 
is first claimed. 
	 Extended filing deadline. The 
exemption is allowable for the total 
number of years in the exemption 
schedule if a claim for exemption 
is filed within two years of the orig-
inal February 1 filing deadline. The 
County Board of Supervisors may, 
by resolution, provide that an ap-
plication for the partial exemption 
can be filed by February 1 of any 
assessment year the area is des-
ignated as an urban revitalization 
area. The exemption shall be al-
lowed for the same number of years 
remaining in the exemption sched-
ule selected as would have been re-
maining had the claim for exemption 
been timely filed. 

	 Interested persons are hereby 
advised. Written comments will be 
accepted at Board of Supervisors 
Office, 201 State Street, Boone, 
Iowa 50036. All comments, in writ-
ing or oral, will be considered before 
final passage. 
Attest:
Diane R. Patrick
Boone County Auditor
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